
 

Dear Golfers, 

Regrettably following the PM's announcement we find ourselves again in a position of national 

lockdown, and unfortunately the golf course must close from midnight tonight. 

We are awaiting further clarification from both the PGA and the English Golf Union on any 

possible concessions that could be made for golf as outdoor exercise. 

Thanks for your patience at this time, we will update you as more information becomes 

available. 

Thanks 

Alder Root Golf Club 

 


